
 

              Governing Board Special Meeting of September 30, 2021 
 
 

The Contra Costa Community College District (4CD) Governing Board conducted a special 
meeting on Thursday, September 30, 2021, beginning at 5:00 p.m., followed by closed session. 
 
Personnel Matter 
The Governing Board met in closed session, and reported out following the closed session their 
decision to reinstate Dr. Bryan Reece as 4CD Chancellor, effective immediately. The Governing 
Board also stated the investigation into a personnel matter involving the Chancellor is ongoing. 
The vote was 3-2, with John E. Márquez, Fernando Sandoval, and Rebecca Barrett voting to 
reinstate the Chancellor. 
 
 

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF THE GOVERNING BOARD 

WILL BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 13, 2021, AT 6:00 P.M. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Andy Li, President (Ward 4) • Dr. Judy E.Walters, Vice President (Ward 2) • Fernando Sandoval, Secretary 

(Ward 5) • Rebecca Barrett (Ward 3) • John E. Márquez, (Ward 1) •Austin Green. Student Trustee 
 

 

 


